
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
  
TO:  Matt Hudelson, Executive Secretary 
  Faculty Senate 
FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 
FOR:  Professional Health Sciences Committee 
DATE: 29 October 2020 
SUBJECT: Proposal for a Temporary No Record-COVID Grade, NRC 
 
The Professional Health Sciences Committee has reviewed the proposal from the Provost’s Office 
to implement a temporary “NRC” No Record-COVID grade.   
 
The committee affirmed that students in the professional careers of Medicine, Pharmacy, and 
Veterinary Medicine have different grading systems and have additional requirements which 
prevent the use of the NRC grade. 
 
PHSC agrees with the statement in the memo and FAQ regarding the exclusion of the NRC grade 
for courses offered in the professional health sciences careers. 
 


